Notification from: Swann Keys Civic Association

We need you on the SKCA Board of Directors!
Friday, 1/26/24, at 2pm is the deadline for nominations for the 2024/2025 Board of Directors.
Now is your chance to step up. It only takes a few hours per month!

If you like the accomplishments in the community over the last few years and want to see
the community continue to Move Forward, we need you on the Board. We need business
minded, common sense leaders who are willing to commit a little time to helping shape the
community moving forward. We have boat ramp rebuilds, Park renovation project, Rules and
Regulations review and revisions, other Long Range Planning and many more projects that
need to be completed next year.

Please talk to your neighbors and SKCA community friends. If you know someone who is

qualified, you can complete the NOMINATIONS FORM HERE. Or submit a paper
nomination form you can get in the office. You can also nominate yourself. Be sure to check

with your nominee to assure their willingness to service a ONE YEAR TERM.

We are counting on you! New faces and new ideas are always welcome on the
SKCA Board of Directors.

Wilma Denton - wdentonsk@gmail.com

Lori Wroblewski - loriwroblewski@outlook.com

SKCA Nominations Committee

NOMINATIONS INSTRUCTIONS HERE
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